
 

Headteacher’s Notes 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another glorious week of sunshine and blue skies. It’s so refreshing to see how this impacts on positivity 
and I have enjoyed catching up with many parents and children on the way into school this week. The 
great weather means that children get to play out and have PE sessions outdoors which is a real bonus – 
long may it continue! 
 
This week, our wonderful Year 6 children have been involved, along with all Year 6 children across the 
country, in national tests – what we call SATs tests. Over the course of the week, the children have 
completed six different papers.  It started on Monday with the grammar test shortly followed by a tough 
spelling test. Tuesday was dominated by an hour-long reading test. Wednesday and Thursday were filled 
with all things maths – the children had an arithmetic paper followed by two reasoning papers.  
  
The children have been amazing and have lived their WINGS values this week. We are always proud of our 
children and these tests only assess a small part of who they are. Today, the children are having a very well-
earned chill day that involves no school uniform, Domino’s pizza, and no test papers. Thank you to Mr Cox 
and the Year 6 team for all their hard work in making sure the children had a daily breakfast treat prior to 
papers and felt supported. Appreciation also to the wider school community who made sure that the 
school was quiet and orderly. Well done to our Year 6 children we are very proud of you all! 
 
Next week, we will be sending out lots of dates and summer event details for your diaries. The last half term 
is always packed with events – we are a community school and we want families to join us in events like 
sports days and summer fayres as well as special events like graduation ceremonies – we will ensure that 
the information is with you next week. We will also upload this information to our Facebook page. Please 
find time to look at our Facebook page which chronicles life and learning in school. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone– whether you are singing along to Eurovision, cheering a team in the 
FA Cup Final or simply switching off and enjoying the sunshine, make the most of every minute. We look 
forward to welcoming everyone back into school on Monday for the last week of this half term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Tomkow

16th May 2025  



 

 
            

 

Attendance 
This week’s class attendance is: 
Reception – 95.9% 
Year 1 – 96.7% 
Year 2 – 97.9% 
Year 3 – 92.3% 
Year 4 – 89.7% 
Year 5 – 93% 
Year 6 – 100% 
 
 
 

    Jigsaw Award Scroll Winners 
This week’s certificates were for: 
 

‘Show respect in how they treat others’  
 

The winners are: 
Nursery – Luna C 
Reception – Kobe T-H 
Year 1 – Amelie J  
Year 2 – Callum Y  
Year 3 – Regan C  
Year 4 – Macie P  
Year 5 – Oliver K  
Year 6 – Amber R  
 

Well done for making our school a better place! 
 
 
        

                    Timetable Rockstars/Numbots 
 

  This week’s stars are: 
 

 
 

 

 

    

 

         Class Dojos  
          This week’s winners are: 

 

       WINGS Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 

 
         

 
                           Spelling Shed Award 

     This week’s stars are: 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   Happy Lunchtime Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 

 

 

Suggestion Box 
If there’s anything you’d like us to know, or you have 
any ideas on how we can improve, please let us know 
in the box below. 

 
 

Reception  Logan A 
Year 1 Kayden N  
Year 2 Kaitlyn B 
Year 3 Edna B  
Year 4 Lucca H  
Year 5 Lily-Mae G  
Year 6 Bethany W 

Nursery  Maya-Jane B 
Reception Ivy F  
Year 1 Summer M 
Year 2 George P 
Year 3 Chanudi A 
Year 4 Patrick F 
Year 5 Camilla M 
Year 6 Oliver S 

Nursery Isabelle H  
Reception Leni P  
Year 1 Sophia C 
Year 2 James R M 
Year 3 King C 
Year 4 Candace M 
Year 5 Parinaz A 
Year 6 All of Y6! 

Year 1 Madeline D 
Year 2 Alinani G 
Year 3 Lilly A 
Year 4 Patrick F  
Year 5 Abigail W-J 
Year 6 Finnley N  

Patrick G  Maisie W 
Bluebelle W Ada L  

Logan S James O  
Hattie H   

 

This week’s 100% Attendance Hero is: 
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